MEMORANDUM

TO:
Board Members
FROM:

Randy Poe, Superintendent
DATE:
January 30, 2018
RE:
NWEA OECD Advisory Board Meeting, March 21 & 22, 2018
For the board to approve the Randy Poe, Superintendent, to attend the NWEA OECD Advisory Board Meeting in Washington.  The travel expenses will be provided by NWEA OECD. 
I recommend the board approve the Randy Poe, Superintendent, to attend the  NWEA OECD Advisory Board Meeting,  as presented.  

